	February 15, 2015
Craig McKee, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call

	 
**********************
 Minutes for the Wed., January 28, 2015 regular conference call
 
Present were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference facilitator, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots
Pablo Schanes, 9/11 Crash Test
Barton Bruce, Boston 9/11 Truth
Cat McGuire
Ned Delaney, 9/11 Grassroots
 
 
The minutes of the November 2014 conference call were APPROVED
 
The agenda was APPROVED.
  
1. Reconsider scope and focus of Teleconference 

 
The main focus of the call was discussion of whether the scope of the Teleconference be broadened beyond 9/11 to include other related subjects. There was a consensus that this would be a good direction for the Teleconference to take. Participants brainstormed about which subjects might be included on future calls and what the name could be chosen for the Teleconference to accommodate its new mandate. One name that received strong support was the 9/11 and Other Deep State Crimes Teleconference.
 
The possible points of discussion could include topics that are:
  

· Unacknowledged by mainstream media 

· Suppressed 

· The product of deception 

· False-flag operations 

· Concerned with who really controls the "enemy" 

· concerned with the influence of Zionism/dual nationality 

· Gladio B 

· Controlled media/disinformation 

· the Deep State 

 
 
 
2) Announcements
  

· A suggestion was made that Wayne Madsen could be invited to a future call to talk about the death of the producer the film Gray State. 

· It was pointed out that Christopher Bollyn is currently speaking tour in the United States. 

 
Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 9:30 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. PST
 
The next monthly teleconference will take place on Feb. 25 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by Feb. 21. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.”


